750 South Plaza Drive, Suite 207 Mendota Heights, MN 55120 www.hfmd.org 651-406-8655 Fax: 651-406-8656 info@hfmd.org

HFMD is a registered non-profit corporation (Tax ID# 41-6032276) under the laws of the State of Minnesota and is a qualified charitable non-profit organization under Section 501 (c)(3) of the IRS.

Dear HFMD Supporter,

With the rise of COVID-19, devastation has been widespread across the globe, and is continuing to impact citizens in the United States. We hope that you and your loved ones are safe and well, however so many people have been negatively affected by this pandemic. The total funds lost for the bleeding disorder community alone are staggering, and unfortunately HFMD has not been left unscathed and our sustainability is in jeopardy.

#GivingTuesdayNow is a global day of giving and unity that will take place on May 5, 2020 as an emergency response to the unprecedented need caused by COVID-19. This new day is organized by GivingTuesday, and is being held in addition to the annually scheduled GivingTuesday event that will still take place on December 1, 2020. It is with hope that we ask you to please consider donating to HFMD for #GivingTuesdayNow.

Our foundation is a small local 501(c)(3) charity with a 55 year track record of being the only resource serving the bleeding disorder community in Minnesota and South Dakota, and we are now in danger of closing our doors and ceasing to support our members. A donation to us has an immediate and substantial impact on the continuance of our foundation and assistance of community members that need help during this unprecedented time.

At this time, and as always, our main focus is serving our members. Many of our families faced financial hardship before this virus struck and are now in dire need of our assistance. Every dollar donated helps relieve these families of their financial burdens and we ask you to please consider making a tax-deductible gift here or mailing a check to the HFMD at the address listed above.

We are urging you to please give as generously as you can to help us remain a resource for the bleeding disorder community in all of Minnesota and South Dakota.

Sincerely,

James Paist

Executive Director

Tomas Paret